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Dear Don,

Here is the document that was prepared by the Coordinators, in
May 1974, in an effort to demonstrate what regions had done under
very difficult administrative conditions.

The last page lists the names of the coordinators that “fought
the last battle”. I believe their names should be added to John’s
list. Our present list seems to lack n~es of Persons who were
responsible for tl)e...o~p;rationof the programs.

I don’t know if the reference in the front will tell us where
the RMP records for the regions were stored. We have located the
Missouri records in the Ellis Library.

Sincerely yours,

S84A
Arthur E. Rikli, M.D.
Professor Emeritus
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